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19th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

GCSE curriculum support evenings – Indian Classical Music 

 

I am writing to invite your daughter to take part in a curriculum support evening, which run in the 

examination year for music GCSE students. In conjunction with Elizabeth College this evening is arranged 

to support the works within the areas of study and include practical activities. Please note that the evening 

will cost £10 and supper is provided.  

 

This event will take place on Thursday 10th November at Elizabeth College. We will receive a lesson via 

Skype to ensure students understand the compositional processes of Indian Classical Music and are able 

to perform in this style. Therefore I would like the girls to bring their instruments to this session. This will 

support the girls in Area of Study 3 ‘Rhythms of the World’. 

 

The evening will commence at 18:00 and will be completed by 20:15. Parents are invited at 20:00 where 

a small performance of work covered will be performed in the music department. 

 

Please complete the online reply form using the following link https://forms.office.com/r/QJPtk6DAHK 

by Friday 4th November to indicate your daughter’s availability. Payment for the evening should be 

handed in at the event. 

 

I hope that your daughter will be able to attend, 

 

Kind regards 

 

Anthea Roue 

 

Mrs A. Roue 

Director of Music 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/QJPtk6DAHK

